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Roll-Overs and Refunds 
 

Roll-Overs 

LibertyCon is an organization of people, and we understand that life happens. If an unforeseen 

event has occurred and you are not going to be able to participate in the convention, contact us 

by email (libertyconregistrar@gmail.com) and let us know why you are requesting the roll-over. 

All roll-over requests are reviewed individually, and a reply is sent via email. However, roll-

overs are not guaranteed. It is important to note that a roll-over ticket is only valid for the next 

in-person convention.   

Example: A ticket purchased for the 2023 convention and then granted a roll-over is valid 

only for the 2024 convention. If for any reason the 2024 convention is not held in person, 

the ticket is still valid and automatically applied to the 2025 convention.  If the 2024 

convention is held in person, a roll-over cannot be requested for 2025. 

Exceptions 

Persons on active duty in a United States military organization and deployed during LibertyCon 

may have their badges rolled over for multiple years.  Thank you for your service to our country. 

Refunds 

LibertyCon is a 501(c)3 charitable organization. As such, tickets purchased for our events are 

non-refundable. 

Transferring and Reselling Badges 

Badges are sold to individuals, and while transferable if you are not able to attend, badges may 

not be resold. To transfer a badge, please contact us by email (libertyconregistrar@gmail.com) 

so the correct name can be updated in our records and placed on the badge. 
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